
Report on signing MOU between Don Bosco College Kohima and Hulladek Recycling 
Private Limited 

Kohima 18th Oct: Don Bosco College on 18th  October 2022 have signed an memorandum of 
understanding between Don Bosco College Kohima  and Hulladek Recycling Private Limited 
on the based on E-Waste Management.  The signing of MOU with Hulladek Recycling 
Private Limited is on the ground of initiative to make the world a greener place through 
establishing proper means, organized on e-waste management systems. The MoU was signed 
by the Director of Hulladek Recycling Private Limited Mr. Namdan Mall and Fr. Dr. P. 
Suresh Principal of Don Bosco College Kohima.  

 

 

Submitted by: 
Medosielie Methodius Sote 
IQAC Assistant Co-ordinator  



 



 

         Date: 15th March, 2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Students, 

This is to bring to your notice that Don Bosco College Kohima in collaboration with e-

CIRCLE Dimapur will be organizing a programme on “Awareness on E- waste 

Management” for the 6th Semester on 16th March at 11:20 AM. 

Attendance will be compulsory. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

DSA DBCK 



 



Awareness program on e-waste 
Report 

 
 

Awareness programme on E-Waste was held on 16th March 2023 in Hall T2 at 11:20 AM by 
E-CIRCLE  Dimapur. The Programme started with a note of welcome by Mrs. Zavelu Kezo 
Dean of students Affairs DBCK. 
The resource person Ms. Sowete-u K Letro Founder and Managing Partner e-Circle stressed 
on the importance of e-waste collection as it is hazardous to our environment and with the 
development in technologies lot of e-waste are generated and disposed of inappropriately. 
She also encouraged the students to spread awareness among their friends and family 
members. 

It was an informative programme successfully conducted. 

 



 


	Image2_af_image: 


